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Date: 9 June 2021

Advice to All Parents/Carers

Dear Parent/Carer,

A positive result for Covid-19 from a confirmatory PCR test has been reported for a
student within the school.

Thankfully, the student was already self-isolating at the end of the half term holiday
(because a family member was confirmed positive) and did not attend school on Monday
or Tuesday so no other students had to be contacted.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Elphick
Headteacher
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